
Dear Goosehill Families, 

 

The first two weeks of school have been terrific for the children! They are working, playing, and 

learning so much already.  In spite of a couple of late buses, morning arrival has gone very 

smoothly. The children enter the building happy and smiling, ready for each new day.  Thank 

you for ensuring that they get enough sleep, have a nutritious snack, and some time to unwind 

and just play when they get home from school.  Play, adequate rest, and nutritious snacks are just 

what children need to be able to develop academically and socially. 

 

Thank you to our GPFA for a fantastic Welcome Back Picnic last Friday!  It was wonderful for 

us all to be together on such a beautiful afternoon. It was also nice to see so many of you at the 

GPFA Welcome Breakfast this week.  Please try to attend our next meeting on October 11
th

.  

 

Each week you will receive a copy of these Weekly Notes via email to keep you informed about 

school procedures, events, and to help you support your child’s learning.  In addition to notes 

from the school, there is a section filled with information from the GPFA and a list of 

attachments for you to print at home.  The attachments are flyers from our school and 

community organizations about events, memberships, registrations for programs, etc. (scroll to 

the bottom of this email) 

 

The teachers, staff, and I are enjoying your children every day!  Please don’t hesitate to call if 

you have any questions or ideas to share.   

 

Enjoy the weekend! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Lynn Herschlein 

 


